
BROWNS FARM HOA 
NEW TRASH SERVICE REMINDER 

 
NEW TRASH COMPANY - AMERICAN DISPOSAL SERVICES (ADS) TO 
START ON NOVEMBER 16, 2015 
 
IImmppoorrttaanntt  IInnffoorrmmaattiioonn  
 

• American Disposal will start service the week of November 16. 

• American Disposal will contact all homeowners by mail. There is no need to 

sign up with American Disposal. The HOA provided ADS with a listing of all 

homeowners. 

• The last date of service for Waste Industries is 11/9/15. If you receive an invoice 

Waste Industries, do not pay it. American Disposal will invoice each homeowner. 

• Waste Industries will pick up their trash containers on 11/11/15 (leave trash 

containers at the curb). 

• American Disposal will deliver a trash and recycling container to each 

homeowner on 11/10/15. 

• First trash service day will be 11/16/15.   

• Monday is the designated trash day. Containers can be placed at the curb the 

night before and restored to hidden storage location after service on Monday. 

• Brown’s Farm negotiated fee is $42 per quarter ($14 per month) and is 

guaranteed for 3 years. The services include up to ten extra bags per week or 

bundled limbs along with recycling.  

• If you pay for a year in advance in the first quarter, you get one free month. 

 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
Denise Hindes, Property Manager 
Browns Farm HOA 
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